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please answer truthfully

do you love the gift,
more than the giver,
do you need to be wanted
or want to be needed,
would you rather be understood
or understand,
does god do what is good
or is it good because god does it,
do you need answers
or answer needs,
do you have to have the truth
or do you have to be true?
just asking.

d maggi

The date for Dr. Maggi’s last Sunday
here will be June 22nd. On that day

there will only be one service at 10:00.
(No 8:30 Service, Sunday School or
continental breakfast.) There will be a
farewell reception the day before: Saturday, June

21st from 1:00 p.m. -3:00 p.m. in the gym.

The Homebound Visitation Team will
be taking a break during the summer!

With summer being such a busy time for
everyone we are going to put the

monthly visitation on hold until September. We still
encourage everyone to check in and visit with our
homebound members. 

The Clinton United Methodist
Church and the Clinton Arts Council

invite students who have
completed kindergarten through

graduating seniors 2014 to try out
for one of the 50 parts in the

musical play “The Secret Garden”.  Auditions will be
held on Monday, July 21, from 10 a.m to 12 noon
at the United Methodist Church gym.  There is no
cost for the student to participate.  No advanced
preparation is required, just show up with a smile! 
Students chosen for parts should be prepared to
be present all week from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

for rehearsals.  The play will be presented on
Saturday, July 26, at 3:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the

church gym. 

For more information, contact Sam Lucas

 at 885-5597.

http://www.clintonumc.net


Calendar of Events

Sunday, May 25
8:30 - Early Morning Service
9:00 - Continental Breakfast
9:30 - Sunday School

         10:30 - Morning Worship
Monday, May 26

Memorial Day!
Church Office Closed

Wednesday, May 28
         10:00 - Bible Study

7:00 - Chancel Choir

Worship Assistants

Greeters- Marlin and Sherry Rein
     Roy and Donna Stern

Ushers - Tom and Linda Wilson
Gathering Music - 8:30 - Peggy Arthur

    10:30 - Janet Parks
Children Sermon - Susan Hutcherson

Attention All adults who
volunteer with children: VBS,

Sunday School, Nursery and choir
cookies!

There will be a Safe Sanctuary
Training on June 8th at 9:30 am in Fellowship Hall!
Please plan to attend if you currently work with or

plan to work with our children!

UMYF says “Thank You” to everyone
who prepared meals on Wednesdays!

Circle L  - Seekers - Koinonia - Sophia 
Pastor’s Bible Study - United Methodist Men
Chancel Choir - Nurture - Outreach - Witness
Church Council - United Methodist Women

Have You Moved Recently?

We depend on you to help us keep
our  records up to date.  Please

notify the church office of any change of address
or phone number as soon as you can so that our

membership information is current.

It’s time to be thinking of
Summer and here are a few

events that you might want to
mark on your calendar:

All Church Picnic
Sunday, June 1 at 5:00 p.m. on the church

lawn. The Church will provide meat, drinks, and
table service. Church members bring a side
dish/dessert and lawn chairs. Entertainment will
be provided by the Dee Gees.

Farewell Reception for Dr. Maggi
On Saturday, June 21 from 1:00 - 3:00 the

church will hold a reception in honor of Dr.
Maggi’s 20 years of dedication to the church.

Vacation Bible School
July 7 - 11  9:00 - 11:15 a.m.
for children age 4 through 5th grade

New Pastor Meet and Greet Potluck
July 13 at 11:30 a.m. on the church lawn.

The church will provide the table service and
drinks ONLY. Church members bring a dish of
their choice. 

Missoula Children’s Theatre
July 21 through July 26

for children who have completed kindergarten
through 2014 graduating high school seniors


